

May 3, 2016

Gary Nushida Hawaii Prince Hotel Int'l. Execs Housekeepers Assocs Hawaii Chapter 100 Holomoana Street Honolulu, Hawaii 96815

Dear Mr. Nushida,

Thank you for supporting Next Step Shelter with your generous donation of thousands of pounds of linens to help keep the shelter cubicle areas clean and safe.



Job Training in action at the Next Step Shelter

We really appreciate the contributions from all of your participating members including: Hawaii Prince Hotel, Outrigger Waikiki, Aston Waikiki Sunset, Aston Waikiki Beach Tower, Alsco, Ramada Plaza Waikiki, Embassy Suites Waikiki by Hilton, Waikiki Gateway Hotel and Cintas.

Food, clothing, personal hygiene and other material items like linens make a significant difference for the individuals and families that come to us for help.

The job-training program at the Next Step Shelter is also important to the well-being and success of the clients. It has expanded significantly over the past year. With enhanced computer skill training, resume building workshops, one-one-one interview sessions, and coaching on professional personal appearance, donations like yours are enabling our clients to attend interviews feeling confident and prepared.

More than 120 people moved from the streets, to the Next Step Shelter and into permanent housing last year! Your donation goes toward providing these valuable resources that allow fellow community members to thrive. Your support inspires us to do more every day. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mary Beth Lohman
Director of Marketing and Development
Cc: Kapua Tani

P.S. This letter serves as your receipt. No goods or services were received in consideration of this donation. You can support Waikiki Health by simply liking our Facebook page! https://www.facebook.com/waikikihealth